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Comments: I have lived in Southeast Alaska for over 20 years. I plan to continue living here for the rest of my life.

I strongly support removing the Tongass National Forest from the US Federal Roadless Rule entirely. Alaska is

fully capable of managing our forest resources without the restrictions of the Roadless Rule, just as we have

successfully managed our fisheries without Federal interference. Give the management and control back to State

of Alaska so that we can make careful and sustainable use of our forests and resources for the benefit of the

people of the State of Alaska.
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